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I support HB2585.  Motor voter must be eliminated.  It is too easy to register people 

who are not eligible to vote or who just don't care.  Voter rolls should be accurate and 

purged of people who are dead or moved. People should not be registered to vote by 

a clerk at the DMV.  Voters should take the time to make their own registration and 

not arbitrarily assigned by a DMV clerk.  

 


